January 13, 2020

Please find enclosed a check from the Butternut Trail Midgets ATV Club. We
would like to sponsor three veterans from our area to participate in the Never
Forgotten Honor Flight. Those veterans are:

Ron Witt #105
Perry Reas #331
Jerald Wegner #901
If you have any questions, please contact me at 715-762-4946. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Karen Newbury
Butternut Trail Midgets ATV Club



